
 
 
 
 

URGENT BUSINESS 
 

THURSDAY, 19 DECEMBER 2013 
 
 
 
Please find enclosed Urgent Business Notices in connection with the following: 
 
 
 
UB90    VARIATION TO PLANNING AND HIGHWAYS REGULATORY COMMITTEE 

RESOLUTION - MOSSGATE PARK, HEYSHAM (Pages 1 - 4) 
 
 The Chief Executive has consulted with the Chairman of the Planning & Highways 

Regulatory Committee to take an Urgent Business Decision.  The reason for the urgency 
in this case is that refusal to permit an extension of one week could result in a subsequent 
delay in resubmission which could prejudice external funding from the Homes and 
Communities Agency to assist in the delivery of affordable housing for the site.  

  
 
 
Queries regarding these documents 
 
Please contact Liz Bateson - Democratic Services - telephone 01524 582047, or email: 
ebateson@lancaster.gov.uk. 
 
Democratic Services, 
Town Hall, 
Dalton Square, 
Lancaster LA1 1PJ 
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